
Choose the right print queue 
Actual situation 
From July 2023 until January 2024 we will have two different print solutions in use at Merck: Safecom 
and HP Advance. 

The existing Safecom printers are gradually being replaced by HP Advance printers. This should be 
completed by the end of 2023. then there should only be HP Advance printers. 

Until then it is necessary to print in the printer queue suitable for the printer from which the 
printouts are collected 

Safecom 
If the printer uses Safecom, there is a button called Pull Print to collect your printouts: 

 

In this case use the following Print queues: 

 SecurePrint-PCL 
 SecurePrint-PS 

 

  



HP Advance 
If the printer uses HP Advanced, the button is named PullPrint 2023 

 

In this case use the following Print queues: 

 PULLPRINT-PCL 
 PULLPRINT-PS 

 


